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Issue 104, 15th July 2022 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the 

happenings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the pro-

gress of  projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside 

of town boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda.  

 

 

 

Noro team has recently installed more was stations in schools and public spaces 

in Noro. The wash stations is useful for people to practice hygiene at all times.  

More wash stations in Noro 

CAUSE Project this week held an awareness presentation to the Honiara City Council Councillors. Welcoming CAUSE 

team, the City Mayor Eddie Siapu thanked CAUSE Project for the opportunity to explain the councillors how the project 

works but also how the many projects have impacted the communities in Honiara. Project Manager Cris Afable did the 

presentation for the councillors. There was a good discussion between the councillors and the project.  

CAUSE successfully held awareness for Honiara City Councillors  

Literacy training in Noro 

A literacy training has concluded in Noro this week. There are good num-

ber of participants who attended the training.  



News/ Announcements. 

1. The World Bank Country Director will be visiting Honiara next week; July 25 – 29  

2. Australia looks set to sign up to a joint statement from Pacific Islands Forum leaders that is expected to declare a "climate emergency" and calls for rapid 

and deep reductions in greenhouse gas emissions to limit global warming.  

3. This week, the Government of Japan, in partnership with UNICEF, officially handed over 14-speed boats to the Solomon Islands Ministry of Health and 

Medical Services to support the Ministry in its efforts to accelerate health services, especially in the most remote areas.  

4. The Pacific Private Sector Development Initiative (PSDI) has launched a comprehensive tourism reopening framework for Pacific island countries (PICs), 

providing critical policy guidance as international tourists return in the post-COVID-19 era.  

5. National athletes will now have full training access to an international certified court floor that functions as a multipurpose space at the Solomon Islands 

National Institute of Sport (SINIS) High-Performance  

 

Kiluufi Ablution block 

Work on the Kiluufi ablution block in Auki is progressing well. In the coming 

week steam will complete the outstanding jobs that needs to be done.  

Final work on the concrete drive way at Gizo dump site is progressing. Aim to 

complete it by the coming week.   

Gizo dump site to complete soon  

Work on Kakabona footbridge is shaping up so fast after a last week site 

preparation.  

Kakabona footbridge Progressing  

Tehamurina resilient road completed  

The community resilient road at Tehamurina in the central Honiara has 

finally completed.  


